
	 DRAFT 2005 Casco Bay Plan Update Review Form
Your input on the Casco Bay Plan revisions proposed in this update is important to the Casco Bay Estuary 
Partnership. Please submit your questions or comments about the Draft 2005 Casco Bay Plan Update using this 
form.  
     When you are finished, please mail to: Casco Bay Estuary Partnership, USM P.O. Box 9300, 49 Exeter St., 
Portland, ME 04102 or FAX to 207-780-4317.  You may also email your comments to us at cbep@usm.maine.
edu.  Please be sure to include all of the requested information in your email.  Comments will be accepted until 
January 13, 2006.  Thank you! 

Please provide the following contact information:

     Name: ______________________________________________

     Organization: ________________________________________________________________
     Address ____________________________________________________________________
                   ____________________________________________________________________
     Email: ________________________________	             Phone: _______________________			 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

What is/are the subject(s) of your question(s) or comment(s) on the proposed Casco Bay Plan Update:
	 	 Stormwater					     Shellfish and Swimming areas
	 	 Habitat Conservation				    Toxic Pollution
	 	 Stewardship					     Other

Your question(s) or concern(s) (attach additional pages, if necessary):

	 	

Suggested change(s):


